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June 30, 2015

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Request for Special Temporary Authority
Earth Station KA275
File No. SES-STA-20150612-00360

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”) herein supplements its above referenced request for Special Temporary
Authority (“STA”) to use the above referenced earth station to provide launch and early orbit phase

(“LEOP”) for the StarOne-C4 satellite. Specifically, the launch date has changed. The first paragraph
should now read:

Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”) herein requests a grant of Special
Temporary Authority (“STA”) for 30 days, commencing July 2, 2015, to
use its Hagerstown, Maryland C-band earth station—call sign KA275—to
provide launch and early orbit phase (“LEOP”) services for the StarOne-C4
satellite. StarOne-C4 is expected to be launched no earlier than July 2,
2015. The LEOP period is expected to last approximately 10 days.

Please direct any further questions regarding this STA request to the undersigned at (703) 559-6949.
Sincerely,
Cynthia J. Grady

Regulatory Counsel
Intelsat Corporation

oc: Paul Blais
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